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$50,000 Reward Offered for Return  
Of Electronic Data Containing Veterans’ Information 

 
 Today, the Department of Veterans Affairs Office of Inspector General (VA OIG) and 
the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) have announced a $50,000 reward through the 
Montgomery County Crime Solvers organization, for information that leads to the recovery of a 
laptop computer and external hard drive that contained personal information for millions of 
veterans. 
 
 Montgomery County Police are working with the FBI and the VA OIG in the investigation 
of a residential burglary that occurred on May 3, 2006, in the Aspen Hill community of 
Montgomery County.  Taken during that burglary was a laptop computer and external hard 
drive which contained identifying information for approximately 26.5 million veterans.  
 
 At this stage of the investigation there is no evidence that the suspect or suspects 
responsible for the theft had any knowledge of what information was stored on the hard drive.  
  
  The primary objective of the investigation is the recovery of the laptop and external hard 
drive.  Anyone who can provide information that leads to the recovery of the laptop and 
external hard drive that contains the veterans’ data should call Crime Solvers of Montgomery 
County at 1-866-411-TIPS (8477).  A cash reward of $50,000 will be paid for information 
provided to the Crime Solvers tip line that leads to the recovery of these items. 
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